
ATTENTION: Spring 2024 Financial Aid Notice 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM THE FINANCIAL AID OFFICE 

 

Billing for Spring 2024 will be provided by late November 2023 via GSU email accounts only (please see attached Billing 

Process Change Notification from our Business & Finance Office) to all registered students and will continue as students 

register for classes. Billing information may also be viewed by accessing the student’s EdNet account. 

 

Payment and/or arrangement for payment is due by Tuesday, January 2, 2024, for the spring 2024 term. Classes begin 

Monday, January 8, 2024. 
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